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November 2, 2021


To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing this letter of recommendation on behalf of Abigail Clark, for the Dr. Becky J. Smith Undergraduate Scholarship.  Abigail is a senior in our Health Education program, her current GPA is a 3.78 and she is a member of Eta Sigma Gamma.  

I have had the pleasure of teaching Abigail in several courses throughout her time at SUNY Cortland.  She is a hard worker, well organized, thorough, and good with details as evidenced in her course work.  She often goes above and beyond, for example, during her field placement this Fall, she was only supposed to be observing, when her host teacher asked her if she would like to teach, she said, “yes” without hesitation and did a great job.  Abigail also exhibits the utmost professionalism and has earned the respect of her classmates and faculty at SUNY Cortland with her positive attitude, personable demeanor, and passion for health education. 

It is without hesitation that I recommend Abigail for the Dr. Becky J. Smith Undergraduate Scholarship, as she represents tremendous character, work ethic, and determination.  If you need any further information, I can be reached at 607-753-5614.

Sincerely,


Christine Paske


School Health Partnerships Coordinator
Instructor Health Department
SUNY Cortland
Christine.paske@cortland.edu
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